Falls City Library lobby reopens

(KLZA)-- The Falls City Library and Arts Center lobby has reopened to the public.

Lobby hours will be Monday thru Friday, 10:00 A.M. - 3:00 P.M. The lobby will only be open for checking out materials.

There will be no use of computers, no open restrooms, no public phone access, no meetings or programs and non access to newspapers.

Children 12 and under must be accompanied by an adult and anyone coming into the lobby is asked to please wear a mask.

The drive-up window is open Monday thru Friday from 8:00 A.M. - 5:00 P.M.

Many Signals Communications